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Report to Health Scrutiny 
Committee 

 
4 November 2013 

 
Agenda Item: 5  

REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN OF HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE   
 
SHERWOOD FOREST HOSPITALS FOUNDATION TRUST 
 

Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide further briefing on the work of Sherwood Forest Hospitals Foundation 

Trust. 

 
Information and Advice 
 
2. Further to consideration of the response to the Keogh Review and the 

independent review of mortality rates conducted by the CCG earlier in the agenda 
for this meeting, Paul O’Connor, the new Chief Executive of the Trust will attend 
the meeting to present a briefing and answer questions.  

 
3. A copy of their presentation is attached as an appendix to this report. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
1) That the Health Scrutiny Committee considers the briefing from the Sherwood 

Forest Hospitals Trust. 
 
Councillor Kate Foale 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 
9772826 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
All 


